
 

 

 

 

Progress Reports #2 
 

The November Progress Reports are done and will be in the mail shortly.  If 
you have not received one by the end of the week, please reach out the school.  
These progress reports are about keeping everyone informed about progress 
and about ensuring all is being done to build success.  Please contact the 
school if you have any questions or concerns.  Ideally, we would like to see 
students completing 1-2 modules per week. 

 

C h r i s t m a s      D i n n e r 
 

A wonderful tradi�on at The BRICK Learning Centre is our annual Christmas dinner for our 
students and their families.  Please consider joining us on Wednesday, December 13th a 
great meal with some fantas�c company.  What beter way to celebrate student success 
and determina�on as we move into the holiday season.  We love hos�ng this dinner and 
there’s a good chance there may be some Christmas caroling a�erwards. A survey will be 
coming to you shortly.  Please let us know if you are going to atend so that we can be sure 
to have enough food for everyone!   

 

 
Getting BLC festive 

 
 

 

 
Cree @ BLC 

 

We were so fortunate to have Ms. Josephine Small join us at the school on Thursday 
and Friday to offer a course in conversational Cree.  It was great to see the 
engagement and laughter of our students as they worked at learning Cree.  For some, 
it was their first time working with this language while others worked to enhance their 
growing vocabulary.  We will be offering it again in the Spring.  Our next Workshop 
will be on Dec. 15 – Christmas Baking (students will make, bake, and take a number 
of recipes home for the holidays. 

 

Around the School: 
 
This Week: November Progress Reports are out 
Dec. 8: No School – Staff Collabora�on Day 
Dec. 13: School Christmas Luncheon 

Lunches 
 

Monday: Mac ‘n’ Cheese 
Tuesday: Tuna Casserole + Caeser salad 

Wednesday: Bannock, soup, salad 
Thursday:  Spaghe� and Meatballs  

 

https://forms.gle/xMYgNbmYiT3TMaK16

